



THAC FM

We had our first broadcast of THAC FM for the term this week.

Every second Monday (in rotation with the HUB), Mason Schrack, along with some of the Year 12 leaders, host THAC FM – a friendly platform for students to listen to music provided by DJ Schrack and the Year 12 Student Leadership Team, as well as listen to announcements about upcoming and relevant events happening around the College. This is an exciting new event that again provides students a creative atmosphere to enjoy their lunch, and a great chance for our Senior

Leaders to practice their public speaking and social interactions.

Byron Mark

Ensembles Manager